

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee – Renaming Request – Traffic Bridge – Information to Tell the Story of the Traffic Bridge

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Administration be directed to engage with Meewasin Valley Authority to incorporate the additional panel and consultation in the contract as funded by the traffic bridge contingency.

History

At the September 16, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting a letter from Lenore Swystun, Chair, Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee and a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated September 4, 2019 was considered.

Your Committee received presentations from Ms. Lenore Swystun, Chair, Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee and Ms. Andrea Lafond, Meewasin Valley Authority. Mr. Alan Otterbein, Design and Development, Meewasin Valley Authority was also in attendance and provided information with respect to the contract.

Your Committee was informed that Meewasin Valley Authority would be approaching the City to look at the contract value and adding an additional \$5,000 to proceed with the additional panel (from eight to nine).

Your Committee is recommending that the Administration be directed to engage with Meewasin Valley Authority to incorporate the additional panel and consultation in the contract as funded by the traffic contingency.

Attachment

- 1. September 9, 2019 Letter from Lenore Swystun, Chair, Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee: and
- 2. September 4, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department.